
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 16 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Today, I have spoken with the children on the importance of school uniform. Our 
uniform makes us part of the Swalwell community; which we are very proud to be 
members of, and helps give our identity as a school. Additionally, it is easier and 
cheaper for parents to purchase as it very much alleviates the need for the best 
‘brand’ and to have the most ‘recent designs’.   
 
Thanks goes to the parents and carers who regularly send their children into school 
wearing uniform; your support is very much appreciated.   
 
In recent weeks, we have noticed across school more examples of non-uniform 
being worn on a regular basis. Please take a moment to review our uniform policy.  
 
Please remember, we have a wealth of stock in school and may be able to secure 
financial support for families, if needed. If you feel you would benefit from this, 
please contact our Family Support Worker – Katie – and she will be more than 
happy to help.   
 
Our school uniform is:  

• White polo shirt;  

• Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan (this does not need to include school logo);  

• Grey or black school trousers, knee-length skirt, pinafore dress or shorts (not 
tracksuit bottoms or joggers); 

• Blue and white gingham dress; 

• Plain black sensible shoes; 

• No jewellery other than a wristwatch; 

• No make up. 
 
Thank you for the support you give to school.   
 
Take care.  Stay Safe  

 

Mrs Hocking 
 
Mrs Rachel Hocking 
Headteacher  
Swalwell Primary School  
#heartofthecommunity 
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